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1st December 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We would like to invite you to come along to the Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance on Tuesday 
the 19th of December at 9:00am. 
 
The performance will take place in the school hall.  Doors will open at 8:45am, Tea and Coffee will 
be available. 
 
Due to Health and Safety Regulations tickets will be restricted to a maximum of 2 per child 
and we must stress that we will be unable to admit anyone without a ticket. 
 
Due to the space available all Prams and Buggies will need to be left outdoors and pre-school 
children will need to sit on an adult’s knee. 
 
Please complete and return the slip below stating the number of tickets required and return it to 
school by Monday 11th of December so we can issue your tickets in advance. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there, we are sure there will be some very proud parents! 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Struthers 
Headteacher 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance 
 

Name of Child ………………………………………………………..  Class ……………………………. 
 
 
Please reserve me ………………. Tickets for the above Performance on Tuesday 19th             
December 2023. 
 
Please return to school by Monday 11th December 2023 
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